
UPCOMING 

EVENTS 

APR 26     
Spirit Day 

APR 28       
MASS 1:30 PM 

MAY 5           
MASS 1:30 PM 

MAY 7             
Adoration   
1:30 PM 

MAY 12        
MASS 1:30 PM 

MAY 19      
MASS 1:30 PM 

MAY 26         
MASS 1:30 PM 

MAY 28        
Last day for 
8th Grade     
Ice Cream 
Truck 1:00 PM 
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Dear St. Mary Students & Parents, 

I seem to getting a case of whip-lash from the changes in 
temperatures this spring. Going from sunny and 70 to snowy 
and in the 30s. Please remember to check the temperature 
each morning and send the appropriate clothes with your 
student. Mornings may need coats, hats, and gloves but then 
change to an afternoon of short sleeves. Hopefully by May 
we will be able to put away the winter coats.  

The New Richmond District School Board approved a 
change of calendar on April 19th. They have changed the last 
day of school to Wednesday, June 2, 2021. This will not 
be a late start Wednesday. School will begin at its usual time 
of 7:40 a.m., but it will be an early out at 12:40 p.m.  Due 
to this change in calendar the 8th Grade Graduation will be 
moved to Tuesday, June 1st at 1:30 p.m. with an award cere-
mony following in Corrigan Hall for graduates and their 
families.  

Starting on April 26th students in grades 1st through 8th will 
begin their spring MAP testing. It is very important that your 
child receive a good night’s sleep and a healthy breakfast pri-
or to testing. Homeroom teachers will notify parents of exact 
testing days in classroom newsletters. 

I am pleased to announce that all contracted teachers are re-
turning for the 2021-2022 school year. I am so pleased to 
have such a wonderful group of caring teachers on staff. St. 
Mary School is blessed! 

Blessings, 

Mrs. J. 

St. Mary School 
NEWSLETTER 

 

Grow in Knowledge—Follow In Faith—Serve in Harmony 
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STAFF SPOTLIGHT 
This week’s Staff Spotlight is on Mrs. Caitlin Olson, our Kinder-

garten Teacher! Mrs. Olson is wrapping up her fifth year teaching at St. 

Mary School. Her favorite thing about working and teaching Kindergar-

ten here is the abundance of support! She says that not only are the fami-

lies and coworkers supportive, but Kindergartners are always the first 

ones to let you know if you look tired or if you got a new shirt that they 

like! It’s a fun adventure each day being a Kindergarten teacher! 

1. If you could be on a reality TV show, which one would it be?  I 

would be on Nailed It! I love baking and I am always up for 

taking on baking challenges and it would be such a sugary hot 

mess! Plus I think it would be awesome to have a sparkly gold 

bakers cap! 

2. If you were a dog, what breed would you be? I would be a bea-

gle! Mostly because my dog Jaxx, is a beagle and I think he is 

the cutest. Plus beagles are so sweet, snuggly, and always 

ready to go on a hike! 

3. If you weren’t a teacher, what job would you be doing?    If I 

wasn’t a teacher, I would be an astronomer. I have always had 

a love for the stars, galaxies, and the magic that is just outside 

the reach of our fingertips! 

Parents of 8th grade students, please check your 

family folder this week for important    

Graduation Information! 
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Sign up  information for the St. Mary School   

Golf Tournament  

These cost you nothing extra and St. Mary School funding is 

supported by your participation: 

*Shop on AmazonSmile, smile.amazon.com choose Immaculate Con-

ception Parish 

*Recycle aluminum cans at our center near Snap Fitness on N. 

Knowles Ave. 

*Recycle printer cartridges.  Drop off at school. 

*Save Family Fresh receipts.  Drop off at school. 

*NEW* Shutterfly.  Log into our storefront at 

saintmaryschool.ShutterflyStorefront.com and we receive 8% 

of your net order. 

Scrip shopping/gift cards are available at the school and church of-

fices and after masses. 




